
Greetings Everyone!
 
Happy New Year! It is my hope all of you and your families had a wonderful Holiday
Season. I am beyond proud of the things we accomplished in 2023 as a company. 
In fact, I am elated with all the accomplishments we have achieved to date, 
over the past 12 years since we opened Aptus. On March 1st we will turn 13 – it’s
hard to believe how fast time has gone by. 
 
I feel it is important to take a moment and thank all of you for your hard work and
dedication to Aptus over the years. None of these milestones would have been
achieved without your support. We here at Aptus are truly humbled to be
surrounded by such an incredible group of people. Reporters, videographers,
clients and Aptus team members – we couldn’t do this without you. Again, thank
you for all that you do!
 
Wishing you and yours a safe and prosperous 2024!
 
Cheers,
 

           
NEWSLETTER 

A message from Aptus CEO and Founder, Derek Berg



Orange County Brunch @ CUCINA enoteca - November 2023

Bay Area Brunch and Wine Tasting @ Bent Creek Winery - September 2023
 

  GATHERINGS!



Electronic pay for Reporters and Videographers (aka ACH payments) will soon
be available with Aptus!

We will be phasing this in during the first quarter of 2024. 

 ESTIMATED ROLLOUT TIMING
Northern and Central California reporters and videographers in January. 
Southern California reporters and videographers in February.
Out-of-state reporters and videographers in March.

 
This will be coordinated through our accounting department. 
Please direct all questions to Jocelyn Bundang at: jbundang@aptuscr.com

EXCITING ANNOUNCEMENTS!

After more than 20 years of supporting clients as Sheri Bell
Reporting, Sheri Bell has aligned her reporting services with
 Aptus Court Reporting, and we couldn’t be happier about it!



Nature at its finest! 
How about this unbelievably gorgeous 

icicle bird photo from Instagram?
(courtesy of: creative_gardening1)

MISCELLANEOUS

CHIME IN PLEASE!
What type of newsletter content interests you? 

Our goal is to create a newsletter you enjoy reading. 
What would you prefer to see? 

Please let us know!! We truly value your input. 
Email suggestions to: mwalker@aptuscr.com

THANK YOU!



REMINDERS, ETC.

When covering court work,
please remember to note  
the start and end time on 

worksheets and billing sheets. 

 Our Aptus Resourcing team 
socializing and strategizing!

PLEASE REMEMBER!

Please remember to use the 
updated video packet 
sent out August 2023.

Make sure your OS is updated.

Download the most current
version of Zoom (or any remote
platform you’re working on).

TECH TIPSVIDEOGRAPHERS

START AND END TIMES EXHIBIT SHIPMENTS

Above: Johanna, Kayla, Ron, Stephen, Lola, Desiree (L-R)

Should you need a Fed Ex label to 
ship exhibits to Aptus, 

email production@aptuscr.com
(Please include estimated weight info.)


